THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

YOSEMITE WARD



October 8, 2023

SACRAMENT MEETING October 8, 2023

Presiding...Bishop Grant Johnson Conducting...Bro. Kevin Olsen Music Director...Sis. Stephanie Outhier Organist...Bro. Matthew Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn...2
The Spirit of God

Invocation
Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn...174 While of These Emblems We Partake

Blessing and Passing of the Sacrament

Bearing of Testimonies

Closing Hymn...81 Press Forward, Saints

Benediction

YOSEMITE WARD TEMPLE NIGHT

THIRD THURSDAY OF THE MONTH, THE 6PM SESSION PLEASE CONSIDER MAKING AN APPOINTMENT



Priesthood & Relief Society - October 8th. "Finding Personal Peace" Elder Henry B. Eyring CFM "For the Perfecting of the Saints" Ephesians

Sunday School Lesson - October 15th "I Can Do All things through Christ Which Strengtheneth Me" When was the last time you read the spiritual impressions you have recorded during your study of the New Testament? It might be helpful to review the promptings your've been receiving.

CHOIR CHOIR CHOIR

The next Yosemite Ward Choir practice is scheduled for this Sunday, September 8th at 9:00 am in the chapel. Practices will be held on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month. All are welcome.

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments

There is a new format in place for the building cleaning assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE 1. Inform the leader & 2. **Find a replacement for yourself.** The next three weeks are as follows...

The week ending Oct 07 - Michael Hatch, Pack, Ellis, R. Broomfield The week ending Oct 14 - Shaw, B Nelson, S Miller, Wheeler The week ending Oct 21 - Reali, Farnsworth, K Weir, Mayhew, Johnson

Link to <u>TheYosemiteWard.com</u> website You may view the complete bulletin here.

Yosemite Ward Fall Festival is here again!
Invite your friends and family to come join us on Saturday, October 28th from 5-8 pm at our church parking lot for a Costume Parade, Festive Dinner, Monster Mash Dance, Kids Crafts & Games, and of course the Trunk or Treat Activity! We are looking forward to another Happy Halloween!!!



The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two hour block on Sunday, October 29th and continue to be open on the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to get started with your family history, find ancestors to take to the temple, learn how to use the new version of the FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on FamilySearch.

The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.